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Following is the most recent information regarding the impact of the flooding in Thailand on operations of Isuzu and its 

consolidated subsidiary. 

 

In Thailand Isuzu vehicles are assembled at Samrong plant and Gateway plant of Isuzu Motors Co., Thailand Ltd (IMCT), 

which is Isuzu’s consolidated subsidiary. At present, our employees and facilities at the plants are not affected by the 

flooding. However, IMCT will continue to suspend production at its plants due to parts supply disruptions from suppliers 

impacted by the flooding until Friday, November 4, 2011. 

 

In respect to operations from Monday, November 7, 2011, Isuzu will make decisions while carefully monitoring the situation. 

Please note as of today the flooding in Thailand has not affected Isuzu production in Japan at all. Still, we cannot rule out 

any future impact on our production in Japan depending on how parts supply chain interruption in Thailand develops. 

However, Isuzu, its subsidiaries and suppliers will make our utmost effort to put our operations back to normal at the earliest 

possible date. 

 


